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  U.S. 54 temporary closure scheduled this week in Lincoln 
County  

 
Carrizozo – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two is continuing 
construction work along the U.S. 54 corridor, with scheduled temporary day time closures to allow for 
blasting and debris clean up.  The temporary closures are occurring around noon and will last 
approximately 30 minutes to increase safety for motorists and workers.  
 
The $29 million investment began in March, with completion anticipated in 2016.  Work includes new 
roadway, crossovers, major structures, structure extensions and upgrades, earthwork, guardrail, wall 
barrier, permanent signing and striping, traffic control, bridge construction, and miscellaneous 
construction.   
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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